November 1, 1967

Dear Dr. Miller:

President Johnson appreciates your thoughtful
letter. You have his thanks and very best
wishes.

Sincerely,

Whitney Shoemaker
Asgistant to the President

Dr. Francema L. Liller
General Director
+ American Association
of University Women
2401 Virginia Avenue, NW.
Washington, D.C., 20037
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